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Dear Committee, 
 
Please accept this letter as my submission to the Inquiry into koala populations and habitat in 
New South Wales. 
 
I am concerned about the survival of koalas in NSW, and other native species that are threatened 
with extinction. I support the strongest protection for koalas and their habitats to give them the 
best chance of maintaining their populations into the future. I believe its our responsibility to do 
this for our children. 
 


